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Our Ref: FOI 2013/84 — F0279776

Dear Mr Alam,
Re: Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 — Request for Information

Thank you for your email which was received by the University on 24 April 2013 timed 11:48
hours, requesting the following information:

Under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act, | kindly request some data from you
regarding the numbers of graduates on the standard 5 year courses which are also
available to school leavers.

For clarification, by this | mean students who have previously completed an Honours
degree or higher prior to entry onto the following courses where appropriate:

A100 Bachelor of Medicine and Surgery
A200 Bachelor of Dental Surgery

My request is in three parts:

1) How many students do you currently have enrolled in each year group?

2) How many of these students are graduates (as defined above)?

3) What are the exact numbers of graduate students who were wrongly offered Tuition
Fee Loans by the Student Loan Company and then had to pay fees up front to the
University over the past 3 years?

As the University of Glasgow is a Scottish Public Authority, your request is subject to the
terms of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 (*FOISA”). The University
acknowledges receipt of your request and confirms a response will be sent to you promptly;
and in any event not later than 23 May 2013. The Freedom of Information Office will contact
you if we require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

DATA PROTECTION AND FREEDOM OF INFORMATION OFFICE
Main Building, University of Glasgow, Glasgow G12 8QQ

Data Protection: Telephone: 0141-330-3111 E-Mail: dp@gla.ac.uk
Freedom of Information: Telephone: 0141-330-2523 E-Mail: foi@gla.ac.uk
The University of Glasgow, charity number SC004401




Data Protection and Freedom of Information Office

The information that you supplied with your Request for information will be entered into
a filing system and will only be accessed by authorised persons of the University of
Glasgow or its agents. The information will be retained by the University and will only
be used for the purpose of (a) processing your Request for information, and (b) for
statistical and audit purposes. By supplying such information you consent to the
University storing the information for the stated purpose. The information is held by the
University in accordance with the provisions of the Data Protection Act 1998.
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